
 

Friday 1st May 

Hello everyone!  

I’ve been in school again this week and although it was 

lovely seeing some familiar faces, I did miss seeing you all. 

It’s been a bit rainy this week hasn’t it? Here is a picture 

to make you smile. Fin is holding a new lamb that is only a week old!  

I hope you are all well….keep smiling ☺ 

Love, Mrs Rushbrook x 

 

 
 


